Hi again Rachel,
| see they are trying for the third gable again.

| have never had an issue with two side gables : most of us have that design.

My concern is that the one “our” side {west) has been built gable end, not hipped, as all others on the

street are. This looks overly bulky.
This was supposedly to allow the staircase headroom.

If they are given consent for this application, it should be on the basis that BOTH side dormers be hipped,
to reduce bulk, retain symmetry and fit in with the street scene.
I’'m sure a staircase can be fitted under that design.
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